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JUMP RIGHT INTO SUMMER!

Luke and Stella Stevens (with a little help from their mom and dad, 
Rebecca and JR) are hosting FFUMC Kids for a pool party on 
Pentecost Sunday, June 5 from 2 - 4 p.m. Snacks and drinks will be 
provided. PreK-4 through 5th graders and their families are invited to 
join us as we celebrate the birthday of the church. Bring your floaties 
or favorite pool toys. 

Contact Pastor Allyson with questions. 
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FFUMC Kids

Growing in God.


 Experiencing God’s Love. Responding to God’s Grace.

Scavenger Hunts and Summer Movie Fun

Meet at 8 p.m. on the green at the City Center Park.
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Get creative and 

learn fun leadership skills 


this summer! 


CREATE Camp participants dive deeper into the 
adventures of our VBS Bible stories 


as they explore ways to develop their own 

personal leadership skills. 


Campers will learn music and dances, 

how to create and build set designs, and


have fun with traditional camp crafts and games. 

Register today at fayettevillefirst.com! 


$10/camper


Join the VBS fun! 

Explorers find their way around an 

enchanted island with help from a 


Lighthouse Keeper and Beacon the Puffin. 


The Quest:

Find five mysterious Infinity Lanterns. 


Secret Tips: 

Search the Reference Book to find clues to 
help you discover each Infinity Lantern. BIG 

hints are hidden in the ancient stories of how 
God’s light shines!


Register today at fayettevillfirst.com!

Summer Lunch Packing Events

9:30 a.m.

PreK-4 through 5th Grades
Join these family friendly mission days. Parents welcome!

June 7: After serving together we’ll head over to Anthony’s for 
lunch and return to the church by 12:30 p.m. Bring $5 per 
person for lunch at Anthony’s Pizzeria.
June 28: After serving we will load up the church vans and go 
to Noah's Ark Animal Sanctuary in Locust Grove. Noah's Ark 
is a place for abused, unwanted, and neglected animals. We 
will tour the Welcome Center, enjoy a picnic, walk around the 
paved pathways and be home by 3:30 p.m. Noah's Ark Animal 
Sanctuary is this year’s VBS mission focus. Come learn more 
about how we can help take care of all of God's creations.

https://onrealm.org/FFUMC/PublicRegistrations/Event?linkString=MDlmOWEwNmYtMzhiYy00MDc4LTk4ZGQtYWQ2MjAxNjkwNzE1
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Parent Corner

Did you know…?

Helping our children grow in their understanding and love of God is an important goal of FFUMC 
Kids Ministries. We intentionally offer opportunities for children to be active participants in the life of 
the church, learn stories from the Bible, and explore daily practices that help guide their spiritual 
journeys. One of the pathways we use to help children in this endeavor is our “iRespond to God’s 
Grace” series. When you see a logo, like our iServe logo associated with our Summer Lunch 
mission work, you know that event is structured in a way to help your child respond to God’s grace 
through service. Other iRespond touch-points include: iLove (worship), iPray (prayer), iLead 
(witness), iGive (gifts). Be sure to be on the look out for these logos and help your child experience 
these important ways to grow in their faith.

Sunday School:

During the month of June, our summer Sunday school series, will introduce our children to 
Pentecost and how people in the early church experienced the Holy Spirit. In July they will learn 
more about how, and why, early believers praised God. Each lesson has a take-home sheet that 
summarizes the Bible story and includes a family spiritual practice activity. Ask your child what they 
learned each Sunday morning and experience the joy of growing in faith together.

Save the Date:

Promotion Sunday is August 7 - that’s when kids move up to the next grade level and when 5th 
graders officially move up to FFUMC youth. We will celebrate with a Kickball Kick-Off that 
afternoon so be sure to save the date!

Rise Against Hunger is August 21 - this church-wide event is a great mission for the entire family 
to serve side-by-side to help stop hunger around the world. 

Parenting Resources

Parenting can be hard but you don’t have to do it alone. Beginning in September, FFUMC will offer 
resources for parents to help address two important challenges: Parenting with Mental Health in 
Mind and Parenting in a Tech World. More information on how you can tap into these valuable 
resources will be coming soon. 

Check out the last two pages of this newsletter for tips on helping your child along their faith 
journey.

Children’s Ministry Exploration Phase

Recently, you might have received an email from Dr. Royce Anderson. Royce has agreed to help 
canvass the interests and desires of our children's ministries’ parents, leaders, and the children 
themselves. This ongoing effort began in early 2022 and has already brought forth valuable 
information. If you haven't received an introductory email from Royce and would like to offer your 
feedback, please contact him at toroyce@gmail.com. FFUMC Kids Ministry is extremely grateful 
for his efforts to help us better understand the best way to serve each of you this coming year.
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